
Queens Birthday Celebrations 

On Friday 7th June we will be celebrating 

the Queen’s birthday.  However we have 

decided not to open it up to parents so it 

will be for the children only.  For a cost of 

£1 the children can come into school 

wearing red white and blue and we will be 

singing songs to each other. 

 

Tag Rugby 

Ten of our children from Year 3 and 

Year 4 took part in an inter-schools Tag 

Rugby tournament yesterday competing 

with 15 other teams and finished in 

second place  

Well done guys we are so proud of you. 
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This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

This Week’s Top Table 
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Half term 

School closes today at normal 

time for the half term break.  

Children will return to school 

on Monday 3rd June at 8.55am. 

 


